
  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  April 9, 2024 
 
RE:  2024 Concrete Pavement Improvement Program 
 

 

 

Bids for the 2024 Concrete Pavement Improvement Program were opened on April 9, 

2024.  Five bids were received and the bid tabulation is attached. 

We recommend accepting both the base bid and alternate of the low bidder, Putz 

Construction, LLC in the amount of $253,899.27.  Putz Construction constructed the new 

Mary Street bridge and the Hubble Ford bridge in the City Park and both were successful 

projects. 

 

 

  

 


